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1800 55 1800 

 
Office Hours 

Mon/Thurs - 8.00am - 4.00pm 

Friday – 8.00am – 3.00pm 

 
2022 TERM DATES 

Term 1: 31st Jan – 8th April 
Term 2: 26th April – 1st July 
Term 3: 18th July – 23rd Sept 
Term 4: 10th Oct – 15th Dec   

 
   

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

School Development Days 
Term 2: Friday 3rd June 
Term 3: Monday 29th August 
Term 4: Friday 4th November 
 

School Hours 
8.30am – 2.30pm 

Recess - 10.40am – 11.00am 
Lunch - 1.00pm – 1.30pm 

 
 
 

Students Last Day for 
2022 

Thursday 
15th December  

 
Students First Day for 

2023 
Wednesday 
1st February 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
Where has the school year gone! With only two weeks remaining it is hard to believe 
that the 2022 school year is coming to an end. We are fast forgetting the impact of 
COVID, (except for the numerous amounts of RATS we are still storing) mandatory 
reporting and isolating for 7 days, not to mention mandatory mask wearing. However, 
we have survived and the students have made great progress academically and socially. 
Once again, I would like to thank students, parents, staff and the wider community for 
your support not only during COVID but also across the whole school year. 

Student reports will be sent home on Tuesday 13th December. Please take time to focus 
on the attitude, behaviour and effort sections of the report. If a student is working to 
their full potential, you cannot ask for much more. If you wish to discuss to your child’s 
report, the class teacher is your first point of contact. Parents can also request through 
the office after Tuesday the 13th Dec a printout of a report called ‘Student Position 
Report’, which outlines how your child’s grade compares to students in the same, year 
level at Bletchley Park PS. If you would like to request a report, please email 
BletchleyPark.PS@education.wa.edu.au, and provide your child’s name, year level and 
email address to send the report to. Please remember this is a busy time of the year 
and your request will be processed ASAP. 

 As a staff we look forward to seeing you all at the upcoming School Concert Night and 
book awards (Yr 1-6 only) which will be held on Thursday 8th Dec. Following feedback 
from the School Board, this year will be in a slightly different format to previous years. 

K- Yr 2 students need to be in their classes at 5:00pm ready for a 5:15 pm start on the 
oval. Students will then return to their classes ready to be collected by their parents. Yr 
3-6 students need to be in their classes by 6:25pm ready for a 6:45pm start on the oval. 
They will also return to their classes at the end of the night where parents can collect 
them. This is always a great community event. Drinks and ice cream will be available 
from food vans on the night. 

As in 2021 we are hoping to release class lists for 2023 in the final week of the school 
year. These will be placed on the school web site. If this does occur, please remember 
they are subject to change if student numbers fluctuate over the summer holidays. The 
following considerations are considered when making placements. 

• Academic achievement, social/emotional development and student behaviour 
• Needs of Special Educational students 
• Gender balance 
• Friendship groups 
• Parent requests 

Class lists have been formulated by current classroom teachers and are then reviewed 
by the leadership team. 

If your child has not been allocated to a classroom or you have any concerns, please 
email the school: bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au outlining your concern or 
child’s name and year level for 2023. We will try to respond to your request before the 
end of term.   

                  Have a great fortnight               Regards Wayne Walpole                

 

NB: Final decision regarding a student’s placement is at the discretion of the 

https://kidshelpline.com.au/
https://www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus
mailto:BletchleyPark.PS@education.wa.edu.au
mailto:bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au
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Term FOUR -  2022 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 10 Oct 
 

11 Oct 
 

12 Oct 
 

13 Oct 
 

14 Oct 
 

2 

 

 

17 Oct 
P&C Meeting 

Kindy Group A 
Excursion - Jungle Gym 

18 Oct 
Kindy Group B 
Excursion - Jungle 
Gym 

19 Oct 
 

20 Oct 
Yr3 - Excursion 

Kings Park 

21 Oct 
Numero Competition 

 
Junior Assembly - LA4 

3 24 Oct 
School Board 

 

25 Oct 
 

26 Oct 
 

27 Oct 
Yr6 Camp 

Parent Meeting 
2:40pm 

28 Oct 

Day for Daniel 
Senior Assembly - 

LA33 & 34 

4 31 Oct 
 
 

1 Nov 
Interschool 

Athletics Jumps 

2 Nov 
ASD Carnival 

Gosnells PS 

3 Nov 
Interschool Athletics 

4 Nov 
School Dev Day 

Students DO NOT Attend 

5 7 Nov 
 

8 Nov 9 Nov 
Cyber Safety 

Parent Meeting 
6:30 - 8pm 

10 Nov 
 

11 Nov 
 
 

Junior Assembly - LA13 

6 14 Nov 
Yr6 Student 

Camp Meeting 
1:30pm 

15 Nov 
Yr6 Camp 

16 Nov 
Yr6 Camp 

17 Nov 
Yr6 Camp 

18 Nov 
Yr6 Camp 

 
Senior Assembly - LA20 

7 21 Nov 
School Board 

 

22 Nov 23 Nov 
Yr6 Councillors 

Parliament 
House 

24 Nov 25 Nov 
P&C Disco 

Hawaiian Luau Theme 
Senior Assembly - 

Choir/Music Ensemble 

8 28 Nov 
P&C Meeting 

 

29 Nov 30 Nov 1 Dec 
Hello High School 
Evening for Yr 6 

parents 6 -7:30 pm 

2 Dec 
Kindy - Orientation Day 

(More info to follow) 

9 5 Dec 
Campion 2023 

Stationary pick-up 
2pm - 3:30pm 

Choir Performance 

6 Dec 7 Dec 8 Dec 

School Concert 
9 Dec 

10 12 Dec 

Graduation 
13 Dec 

Reports Home 
14 Dec 15 Dec 

Yr6 - Bounce 
16 Dec 

Students Do Not Attend 

 

Bletchley Park Primary School             

Term FOUR Planner 2022 
                                    Lot 5003, Balfour Street, Southern River WA 6155   Ph: 9234 6400   

Website: www.bletchleyparkps.wa.edu.au 
Email: bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

Office Hours:   Mon-Thurs 8.15am – 4.00pm 
Friday    -    8.15am – 3.00pm 

 

 

School Hours 
8.30am – 2.30pm 

Assembly 
Friday 8.30am 

http://www.bletchleyparkps.wa.edu.au/
mailto:bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au
mailto:bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au
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New Duty Bags/Library Bags 
 

A big thank you to students in Year 5 LA 21 who have designed and decorated a calico 
bag using the batik method in Indonesian. The bags are for selected teachers as new duty 
bags and in the library as spare library bags. Thanks also to Mrs Bryant for her help with 
the painting. Students were proud of the results and the teachers all felt special to have 

something made just for them. Bagus! 
 

Ibu Colquhoun 
Indonesian Teacher 
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Last Assembly for 2022 
 
Wow what a great way to end our Friday morning assemblies. The talent of our musicians and choir was 
exceptional. The singing and playing was superb. Congratulations Ms Watson and all students involved 
today. Congratulations go to our Councillors and Faction Captains for 
2023 Joshua, Conrad, Talhah, Liam, Ella, Aria, Logan, Luke, James, Bridgett, Taylor, Kobe, Mason, Alaina, 
Chayce and Payton. 
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2022 Concert Night Parent Information 
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Call Out for Donations for our End of Year Book Prizes 
 

BOOK PRIZES - Calling on our local Business and Community Families 
 

If any local businesses or school families would like to sponsor a Book Award for the 2022 Awards Night, 
please inform the school office.  
Each book award is to the value of $25 and each sponsor will have a thankyou placed in our Christmas 
Program. 
 

 
 

 

Bletchley Park Billy Goats 
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P&C News 
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Library News 
 

 
 
 

Scholastic is trialling a NEW LOOK for Issue 8 the reason why? 
 

Better for the environment:  Scholastic Australia is moving with the times, and has made Book 
Club, more sustainable. The new version of Book Club has a smaller carbon footprint, using 

less paper and is fully recyclable. 
 

Bigger experience for kids: The new Book Club will be a bigger experience for kids to enjoy 
by the addition of games, reviews and Book Club news plus they will be reading a newspaper. 

 
Book club due by Wednesday 30th November 2022 

 
Thank you for your support! 

 
Kind Regards 

Danette Isgar 
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School Canteen – New Ordering System 2023 
 

Hello Bletchley Families 
Next year we are introducing Spriggy Schools as our new online ordering platform, complete with its 

own mobile App. Register your student now and be ready for the new school year. Please continue to 
use Quickclik until the end of term to place your students lunch order. 

Robyn - Canteen Manager 
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School Canteen – New Ordering System 2023 – Con’t 
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School Canteen – New Ordering System 2023 – Con’t 
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Kiss and Drive 
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Kids Helpline 
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Youth Car Together 2022 
 

 

 
 
 
 


